
 

 

13th February 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 Computing 
 
Next term in Year 5 we will be learning all about film making in our computing lessons. With this in 
mind, we would like to ask if any of our grown-ups who work in the television or film industry would be 
free to come in to class to speak to the children about their profession and how they use technology at 
work. 
 
If you would be free to come into school to speak to our enthusiastic Year 5 children, please complete 
the reply slip below and either give it to your child’s class teacher or hand it in to the school office. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Danielle McArdle 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 5 Computing 
 
Child’s Name:______________________________________________ Class:____________________ 
 
I would be interested in speaking to Year 5 about my job and the technology I use at work [  ] 
 
Job Title:______________________________________________ 
 
Company:_____________________________________________ 
 
Contact Telephone Number):______________________________ 
 
Signed:______________________________________________________ Date:___________________ 


